
PAC Report April 2025 

Planning for next year is ramping up as we are getting our staffing in place and starting to 
plan for creating classes and schedules.  We are currently hiring 2 term teachers to replace 
teachers going on leaves. 

Our students who will be moving to Maple Leaf and Westview will be going on tours of their 
new schools in May. 

We have been working on our school plan and spent April 11th and will spend May 5th 
working towards setting new goals for our school with an eye to improving learning 
experiences for our students. 

The end of March saw Basketball season come to a close and Badminton season start for 
our Middle Years students.  

Our lunch supervision program is running smoothly.  Currently the committee is in the 
process of collecting overdue fees. The Lunch Program Committee is also in the process of 
planning for next year.  They are looking at projections and financials that will help 
determine staffing levels and fees for next year.  

Our hot pizza lunches continue to be popular with our students.  Next MY Pizza lunch is 
Friday.  Next EY pizza lunches are next Thursday and Friday. 

Our March Mathness activities to celebrate everything math, culminated in student 
winners throwing pies at our volunteer teachers and Administrators.  Lots of learning and 
fun was had by all. 

Our Spring Musical is May 8th with an afternoon and evening performance. 

Lots of events to come this year such as: 

 

The Divisional Grades 1-3 Folk Dance Festival will be held May 15th. 

BW 6-8 Track and Field Day is May 16th (rain date 20th).  

Our MY Band concert is May 28th. 

Our divisional Pow Wow is May 22nd after school. 

Reminder that our Kindergarten Open House is on June 3rd at 6:00 pm.   

 

 


